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On November 12, 2024, Special Agent (S/A) William Conn responded to 3049 Medina Rd. St.
Rt. 18, Medina, Ohio 44256, the Bob Evans Restaurant to conduct a witness interview
regarding an OICI incident.

This report only summarizes the information deemed by the author to be of the most
relevance to the investigation and does not purport to contain all questions and answers from
the interview. Further, this report was placed in chronology to aid the reader’s overall
understanding of the information elicited during the interview and may not be reflective of the
actual sequencing of questions.

Narrative:

Witness:

Cystal Gullian
D.O.B: July 24, 1997
]

ASM Bob Evans Restaurant

Ms. Gullian stated she was the Bob Evans Restaurant On-Duty Manager at the time of the
incident. Ms. Gullian stated that at approximately 8:30pm she saw numerous police cars
driving around the area with their emergency lights flashing on and shortly thereafter an Ohio
State Trooper entered the restaurant advising everyone to shelter in place and stay away from
the east side of the building. Ms. Gullian further stated that approximately fifteen minutes
later another Ohio State Trooper entered the restaurant advising them to evacuate the
building, which they did. Ms. Gullian stated that she moved to the parking lot at 5050

This document is the property of the Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation and is confidential in nature. Neither
the document nor its contents are to be disseminated outside your agency except as provided by law - a statute,
an administrative rule, or any rule of procedure.

Page 1 of 2 Approved By SAS Charles Moran on 12/10/2024



Eastpointe Dr., which is directly across the street from the OICI scene. Ms. Gullian stated she
saw numerous police officers on top of buildings and around the buildings in the area and a
short time later she heard one muffled shot and saw the police officers storm a U-Haul truck
that was parked in the back of the Arby's Parking Lot. Ms. Gullian stated that she only heard
one shot.

Ms. Gullian could add nothing further.

(See attached audio statement for exact details regarding the interview).
Summary of interview concluded.

Attachments:

Attachment # 01: Crystal Gullian Interview
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